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COVER 
LETTER
Kenesaw School Community,

Our district takes pride in supporting the needs of the whole child, to ensure that all children are safe, 
supported, engaged, and challenged each day as they walk into our building.

Research indicates that initiatives focused on improving aspects of students’ well-being in 
schools—such as addressing childhood obesity, preventing bullying, supporting students mental 
health, and restricting schools’ use of exclusionary discipline—have been found to be successful in 
improving student success, and academic excellence. We have assessed ourwellness policy as part of 
the USDA requirements. Below are the results of our assessment.

WellSAT scorecard:

https://www.wellsat.org/resources.aspx

Progress in meeting district wellness policy goals:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FlYfT2zyWbAJyiP2iQ5lJwF3BQkRtjuc9g0sJzpOitY/edit?usp=
sharing

The wellness committee is scheduled to meet quarterly to address any needs and track progress in 
reaching goals and address changes that need to be made in order to meet the current policy.

The WellSAT scorecard results are posted on the website, along with the districts wellness policy.

If you have any questions, please contact the office at jdassing@kenesawschools.org

Kenesaw Public School

PO Box 129

Kenesaw NE 68956

Respectfully,

School Wellness Committee
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